
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
First Reconciliation  
 
Congratulations to our students who received the Sacrament of Reconciliation for the first  
time last week. May they always seek the forgiveness and love of our merciful God as  
they continue on their journey of faith. Please remember them and their wonderful families in 
your prayers! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
St Patrick’s Day Parade-25th Anniversary  
 
As many of you will know, Leeds hosts an extremely 
successful St. Patrick’s Day Parade in the City Centre  
every year. This year, it will be held on Sunday 17th 
March, and it marks the 25th anniversary of the  
Parade in Leeds. We are fortunate to have the use of  
a float again this year & we will be sharing this with  
St Urban’s Primary School. Both schools have been  
busy preparing decorations which will be showcased 
on the float this Sunday. Families are welcome to join  
us on Sunday on the float or in the walking parade. 
We hope to see you then! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Virtue to Live by this week is 
 

 
 
 

Times of Holy Mass 
 

Christ The King 
Church 

Sunday 11:00 am 
Weekdays – See 

Bulletin 
Holy Days – See 

Bulletin 

 
Holy Family Church 

Saturday Vigil 
5:30pm 

Sunday 9:30am 
Weekdays – see 

Bulletin 
Holy Days – see 

Bulletin 

Further information 
can be found on  

https://www.christth
eking-

holyfamily.org.uk/#
masstimes 

Collective Worship 
Dates for Spring 2 

 
 

Year 1  
 6th March 

 
Year 6  

13th March 
 

Passion Play 
Wednesday 27th 

March at 2pm 

 

 
 

 
 

Newsletter for the week beginning  
Monday 11th March  
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LILAC Community  
 
Patience Class visited the Lilac community housing this week as part of their science week focus 
on sustainability & food waste. They had the opportunity to learn about eco-building,  
sustainability, solar energy & waste reduction. Thank you to the Lilac community for welcoming our 
pupils and modelling how to be respectful, considerate custodians of God’s wonderful world!  
Our pupils came away brimming with ideas about how they can consider their own environmental  
impact on our planet. What a wonderful experience and opportunity!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Online Safety  
 
D Side visited school this week to remind pupils about the importance of online safety. There was lots 
of information, games & quizzes to help pupils understand how to keep themselves safe online.  
As a school, we are dealing with an increasing number of issues that are occurring due to pupils using  
online social media platforms at home. Please speak to your child about the seriousness of staying  
safe online. For further advice, please make use of our monthly online safety newsletters that can be  
found at https://www.christthekingleeds.co.uk/parents/online-safety 
 
We hope these regular updates from school, will further support with keeping children safe online.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Monday 18th March 

Y3 Fives Football 
 
 

 
Tuesday 19th March 

Generosity Class 
Yorkshire Wildlife 

Park 
 
 
 

Tuesday 19th March 
Patience Class Mass 

at 9.30am 
 
 
 

Thursday 21st March 
Mini Vinnies lead 

prayer stations for 
parishioners 

 
 

W/c Monday 25th 
March 

Holy Week 
 
 

 
Thursday 28th March 

School closes at 
1.30pm  

 
 
 

Saturday 30th March  
Swieçonka  

Christ the King 
Church on Holy 

Saturday at 12noon 
& 1pm at 

Holy Family Church. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Attendance 
 
Well done to Kindness Class who are our  
attendance champions this week with a fantastic 
98% attendance. 
 
Every single day makes a difference to your child’s 
future. As a school, we are working hard to close 
attainment gaps and we can only do this with your 
support. We hope to see significant improvement  
across school next week.  
 
 
 
Weekly Awards 
This week, the following pupils have demonstrated the  
virtue of Reflection.  Well done for displaying virtuous behaviour in school this week! Congratulations to  
those pupils who achieved ‘Star of the Week’ status this week too! Well done everyone!  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mother’s Day Lunch  
 
Thank you to those parents/carers & family members who have joined us over the past two weeks to 
celebrate Mother’s Day. It was wonderful to celebrate this with you and to welcome you into school to  
enjoy some special family dining. A huge thank you goes to Mrs Borthwick & her fantastic catering team  
for the delicious roast lunch and desert. Without their support and hard work, events like these would not  
be possible.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. Hopefully, we will see some of you at the parade this weekend! 
Mrs Waide  

Attendance 

Joy 87.93 

Kindness 98.0 

Generosity 90.33 

Patience 92.67 

Peace 96.67 

Faithfulness  88.97 

Star of the Week 

Joy Gabriel O & Sebastian 

Kindness Jax & Grace 

Generosity Nadia & Destiny-Rose 

Patience Andrew & Emily 

Peace Anna & Polina 

Faithfulness  Wiktor & Jocie 

Virtue 

Joy Sibu 

Kindness Anenyasha 

Generosity Jacob 

Patience Mason 

Peace Frankie 

Faithfulness  Robert  

Swieçonka 
 

This year, Father 
Neil will mark 
Swieconka at 

Christ the King 
Church on Holy 

Saturday 
(30th March) at 

12noon & 1pm at 
Holy Family 

Church. 
 

All are welcome to 
join.  

 
 

Stations of the 
Cross 

 
Christ the King 

Church at 12noon 
during Lent on 
Wednesdays 

followed by soup 
and a bread roll in 

the hall 
afterwards. 

 
 Please come 
along to this 

important Lenten 
devotion. 

 
 We adore you O 

Christ and we 
praise you. 

Because by your 
Holy Cross you 

have redeemed the 
world. 


